
 

Dallas Police Department 

Police Media Relations Unit 

Phone: 214-671-4065 
www.dallaspolice.net 

January 10, 2017 
                                                                                                       

Dallas Police Department Announces the Start of Academy 

Class #354 

  

The Dallas Police Department announces Academy Class #354 will start 

tomorrow, Wednesday, January 11, 2017.  The class has 41 police recruits and is 

the largest class since August of 2014.   The class was originally scheduled to 

begin February 8, 2017, however was started early due to the number of recruits 

who were able to commit to the earlier start date.  Academy Class #355 is 

scheduled to begin on April 5, 2017, and five recruits are already scheduled to 

attend that class.  These recruits were unable to make tomorrow’s class due to 

scheduling conflicts. 

 

The first day of the police academy is very busy; however, time will be made for 

media members to conduct interviews with the recruits and Academy 

staff.   Interested media member should be at the Police Academy between the 

hours of 1:00 p.m. and 1:30 p.m.  The Dallas Police Academy is located at 5310 

Red Bird Center Drive in Dallas. 
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